
 
 

 
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of 

Woodsburgh will hold a meeting on November 30, 2020, at 4pm via Zoom 
videoconference.  The meeting originally was scheduled to be held in person, but due to 
public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19, and pursuant to the Governor’s 
Executive Orders, the meeting will take place via teleconferencing and 
videoconferencing through Zoom.  The meeting will be recorded and a transcription will 
be provided at a later date.  
 
 The Zoom login information is:  

Meeting ID: 889 1196 1925  
Passcode: 708777  

Or dial by your location: 646-558-8656… 
  Through Zoom, the public will have the opportunity to see and hear the meeting 
live.  Public comments may be made upon being recognized by the Mayor.   
 
Dated:   November 30, 2020 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Michelle Blandino, Village Clerk 

 


